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I am most grateful for the very kind message

of congratulations and good wishes which you sent to

me, through our Ambassador  in Amman , on the occasion

of my appointment as Prime Minister.

I greatly look forward to working in cooperation

with you, Your Majesty, to strengthen still further

the excellent relations which our Governments enjoy and

the historic friendship which exists between the people

of our two countries.

With every best wish,
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His Majesty King Hussein Bin Talal


